INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT OF GREATER CHICAGO

DEPARTMENT:  General Administration DATE: August 13, 2020
Diversity Section

TO: Edward W. Podczerwinski, Director of Monitering and Research

FROM: Regina D. Berry, Diversity Administrato U

SUBJECT: Diversity Review of enfoTech & Consulting Inc. for GovOnline Electronic
Reporting System

Our review of this Proposal indicates that Affirmative Action goals are not recommended.

The District is seeking to implement an electronic reporting system compliant with the United
States Environmental Protection Agency’s Cross-Media Electronic Reporting Rule. The
Monitoring and Research Department has selected enfoTech & Consulting (enfoTech) to
perform the requested services because they are the only company that has an active pretreatment
database system with electronic reporting that can handle a district of our size.

enfoTech’s software is wholly proprietary and they will not share their software with other
vendors. The District needs enfoTech’s interface to interact with the District’s iIPACS system.
Therefore, the requested services do not provide practical opportunities for direct or indirect
subcontracting. Moreover, enfoTech is a woman and minority-owned business. Their selection
gives maximum participation dollars to a woman and minority-owned business.

Due to the aforementioned reasons, Appendices A and V should not be included.
If you have any questions, please contact PJ Spencer, Diversity Officer, at extension 1-5876.
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